
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
16 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Thursday 19 October we have a Post-16 Open Evening.  This is an evening at which 
year 11 students from our school but also across Bristol come to see our 6th form 
provision.  It is a very busy and well attended event with staff and students showcasing 
subjects and activities.  The evening finishes quite late so we will be starting school at the 
slightly later time of 9:45am on Friday morning. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Karuna Duzniak 
Interim Deputy Headteacher (Behaviour, Inclusion and Ethos) 
 


